To:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner Castro, Commissioner Duke, Commissioner McElyea
From:
Colin Donnelly, City Manager

Date:
August 3, 2011

Subject:
Interlocal Agreement among Broward County, the Broward Sheriff’s Office and the City of Dania Beach for Fire Services at the Fort Lauderdale Hollywood International Airport

You may recall in 2010, prior to the fire merger with BSO, the city manager was negotiating with Broward County to provide fire protection to the Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport.  This agreement was put on hold until after the outcome of the merger talks between BSO and the City were known.  The negotiated arrangement with Broward County was then memorialized in the ILA with BSO for fire services. 
The City of Dania Beach’s fire resources, as contracted through BSO, will provide fire services to the airport in the form of one aerial truck and the accompanying personnel.  In return, the City will receive $1,000 per call. 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the agreement.

